FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146
FAX: 901-873-2148

Sept. 28, 2019

Dear Friend's in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name.

We thank the Lord for His strength in our lives and the grace that He provides. On September 9th, Bonnie's son Gary went home to be with the Lord. He was killed in an automobile accident. He was 62 years old. He will be missed but we know He is with the Lord and that is a comfort. God has a purpose and He never makes a mistake. We will see him again.

On October 13 through 16, we will be having revival. Please pray that the Holy Spirit will have control and that we see people saved and lives changed for the glory of God.

The ministry in Chile SA is doing well. The Easter's are returning to Chile in October. They have remained faithful in their service to the Lord. Please continue to pray for the Alford's in Venezuela.

We thank each of you who pray and give for our support. Thank you for your faithfulness. May God bless you.

Love in Christ,

Lewis & Bonnie Browning